TAHOE DONNER ASSOCIATION
NOVEMBER 22, 2019 EXECUTIVE SESSION REPORT

At 2:57 p.m., during the November 22, 2019, Special Board Meeting, the Board adjourned to
executive session. All directors were in attendance.

The Board discussed the general manager search process.
The Board interviewed an executive search firm candidate.

The executive session was adjourned at approximately 4:30 p.m.



